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12/12/19 
 

Y5 Giraffes 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Next week Mrs Oyston will be returning from maternity leave and will be taking over as 

teacher of the Giraffe’s class. Mr Navin will be working alongside her for the first few 

days. Mr Navin is still remaining at Bridgewater. We will also be having a further 

change in support staff as Miss Kincaid will be leaving at Christmas. We will ensure 

these staff changes are managed well to ensure no disruption to the children’s learning. 

Warmest regards 

 

 

Mrs Robson 

Headteacher 
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